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DISTRICT 48 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

January 2022 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

AA ANNIVERSARIES 
Mike – 9 mos. (Dec.)  David K. – 90 days (Dec.) 
Krystie – 90 days (Dec.)  Dan T. – 90 days (Dec.) 
Bill W. – 87 years!!! (12/11) Sue M. – 44 yrs. (Nov.) 
Casey M. – 5 years (Oct.)  Tammy – 60 days (Nov.) 
Andrew – 1 yr. (Nov.)  Diana B. – 25 yrs. (Nov.) 
 
 

WE ALL HAVE TODAY 
 

Would you like your anniversary listed in the newsletter? 
Email:  newsletter@ district48aa.org 

            

Please continue to check the website at www.district48aa.org for online meetings, meetings 
needing support, and any changes to the status of meetings. 

 
 

Welcome to the 2022 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 

 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General Service Representative (GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter – just ask! 

How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop or event you want 
to share? Have a story, photo or something inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

January 2022 Grapevine: 
This month’s featured 

section is for “Beginners.” 
Members start the year 

sharing about the tools and 
suggestions that helped 

them when they were new 
in AA. 

NEED WOMEN VOLUNTEERS FOR WHITE DEER 
TREATMENT CENTER 

- Sunday Nights 7 pm – 8 pm 
- Can you chair a meeting or share your 

story? 
Questions?  Call Mary S. (272) 209-8192 

https://morethaneoi.blogspot.com/2012/10/halloween.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
http://www.district48aa.org/
mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 1 – “We admitted we were powerless over alcohol-that our lives had become unmanageable.” 

Tradition 1 – “Our common welfare should come first; personal recovery depends upon AA unity.” 

Concept 1 – “Final responsibility and ultimate authority for AA world services should always reside in the collective conscience 

of our whole Fellowship.” 

 

ARCHIVES 
 

Calling all AA members 
of District 48 to share 

stories and accounts of 
the past through 

memory, pictures, 
documents.  Events and 

stories from the past 
help provide guidance 

for generations to come.  
We need to get it down 

on paper because if 
significant events or 

stories are not captures, 
we can lose parts of the 

past.  “We will not 
regret the past nor wish 
to shut the door on it.”  
Information can be sent 

to 
archivist@district48.org 

 

MENS 36TH ANNUAL RETREAT 
January 28th, 29th, & 30th, 2022 

Mountain Dale Farm 

330 Hassinger Way, McClure, PA 17841 

“BIG BOOK STUDY” 

“David S. – Retreat Master” 

FRIDAY – 8pm BB Study  FRIDAY – Pizza 

SATURDAY – BB Study  SATURDAY – Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner 

SUNDAY – BB Study   SUNDAY – Breakfast 

 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A GREAT WEEKEND OF FUN AND FELLOWSHIP! 

THE TOTAL - $100 PER PERSON 

(WE MUST RECEIVE PAYMENT BY JANUARY 15, 2022) 

*PLEASE BRING BEDDING, TOWELS & TOILETRIES (NO PETS) 

 

ANY QUESTIONS-CONTACT PERSONS BELOW 

Roger W. (570) 584-3846   Bill M. (570) 326-3990 

Randy S. (570) 546-9490   Gary C. (570) 560-4904 

 

Make Checks Payable to William Malloy 

1605 Doris Avenue, Williamsport, PA 17701 

mailto:archivist@district48.org

